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Head Teacher Update:  

 

Thank you to everyone who came to the coffee morning, Mr Brough enjoyed meeting you and sharing 

how we teach phonics.  

We are looking forward to seeing more parents for the SEND coffee morning next Wednesday at 1430 

and the Tulip class coffee morning on Friday at 0900.  

This week the children in Year One have been busy building sentences about dragons and have been 

learning to draw a map of their journey from home to school.  

In Year two they have also been learning about maps but have been looking at the wider community in 

Ely.  

The children in Early years are always so busy with their learning and it was lovely to spend an 

afternoon with the nursery children yesterday.  

Thank you for being so considerate with the car park, it has now allowed those who need the car park 

to get spaces. Please can I now ask that you only park in the disabled spaces if you have a disability 

badge.   

I hope you have a lovely weekend! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Laura Fielding 

 

 

 
Dates for your diary: 

 

 3rd October - Prospective new parents tour – 9am 

 

 4th October – SEND coffee morning drop in – 2.30pm 

 

 5th October – Prospective new parents tour – 2pm 

 

 6th October – Tulip Class coffee morning – 9am  

 


